
John H. Reed, Chairman 
P.O. Box 1828 
Elko, Nevada 89801 

Dear Ms. Lapin: 

Dawn Lapin 
Wildhorse Assistance Organization 
P.O. Box 855 
Reno, Nevada 89504 

April 1, 1985 

The Elko County CRMP Committee is presently updating its 
organization membership list and its officail designated representa­
tive , list. 

We will appreciate it if you will supply us with the names and 
addresses of one or more members of your organization who we could 
contact to determine if they would be willing to serve on our com­
mittee. 

We prefer a representative who is local due to their availa­
bility to regularly attend meetings, participate on fact finding 
field trips, and serve on special committees. 

Thank you for your cooperation on our request. 

Sincerely yours, , 
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1 
hn H. Reed, Chairman 

P.S: If you have no available representative, please advise us if 
you would like the slot kept open for future representation. 



BOARD OF TRUSTEES 
DAVID R. BELDING 
JACKC . McELWEE 
GORDON W. HARRIS 
BELTON P . MOURAS 
GERTRUDE BRONN. Honorary 
In Memoriam 

LOUISE C. HARRISON 

WILD HORSE ORGANIZED ASSISTANCE 
INC . 

A Found&tion for the Welfare of 
Wild Free•Roarning Horses and Burros 

April 18, 1985 

VELMA B. JOHNSTON. "Wild Horse Annie" 

Mr. John H. Reed, Chairman 
Elko County Associattion of Conservation Districts 
Post Office Box 1828 
Elko, Nevada 89801 

Dear Mr. Reed: 

P. 0 . Box 5" 
Reno, Nevada 89~04 
Telephone 323-5908 

Area Code , 02 

Thank you for your inquiry regarding names of WHOA members 
within your community to partic i pate in your 'local' CRMP. 

Reluctantly, WHOA must decline your invitation for a local 
representative at this time. Our members are people who join 
WHOA out of mutual concern and philosophies. They join so that 
WHOA would represent their sentiments in protecting and managing 
wild horse and burro populations; not the other way around. 

Surprisingly enough, WHOA's "non-local" representation in 
other areas has brought about some successful CRMP agreements; 
and we have not found it a hardship to participate in the overall 
CRMP, or the individual areas where wild horses exist. 

Your "preference" then excludes WHOA from representing our 
membership, and as such is not a true CRMP. 

Most sincerely, 

Dawn Y. Lappin (Mrs.) 
Director 

cc: David A. Hornbeck, Esq. 
Edward F. Spang 
Bureau of Land Management, E lko 
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